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Areas of Activity

A1 Design and plan learning activities 
and/or programmes

A2 Teach and/or support learning 
through appropriate approaches and 
environments

A3 Assess and give feedback for learning

A4 Support and guide learners

A5 Enhance practice through own 
continuing professional development

Professional Values

V1 Respect individual learners and 
diverse groups of learners

V2 Promote engagement in learning and 
equity of opportunity for all to reach 
their potential

V3 Use scholarship, or research, or 
professional learning, or other 
evidence-informed approaches as a 
basis for effective practice

V4 Respond to the wider context in 
which higher education operates, 
recognising implications for practice

V5 Collaborate with others to enhance 
practice

Core Knowledge

K1 How learners learn, generally and 
within specific subjects

K2 Approaches to teaching and/or 
supporting learning, appropriate for 
subjects and level of study

K3 Critical evaluation as a basis for 
effective practice

K4 Appropriate use of digital and/or other 
technologies, and resources for 
learning

K5 Requirements for quality assurance 
and enhancement, and their 
implications for practice
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https://map.cam.ac.uk/Student+Services+Centre#52.203798,0.119124,18
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https://www.information-compliance.admin.cam.ac.uk/data-protection


 



 

https://www.cctl.cam.ac.uk/programmes-workshops
https://www.cctl.cam.ac.uk/programmes-workshops
https://www.cctl.cam.ac.uk/newsletter
https://www.cctl.cam.ac.uk/newsletter
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Record of Teaching Observations 



Fellowship Assessment 



Reflective Account of Practice 
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https://s3.eu-west-2.amazonaws.com/assets.creode.advancehe-document-manager/documents/advance-he/PSF%202023%20-%20Screen%20Reader%20Compatible%20-%20final_1675089549.pdf
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